
 
Lemington Riverside Primary Eco Council 

 
Date of Meeting       9.2.16 

 
 
 
 

Item discussed Action to be taken and by whom 

Finalise plans for visit of Andrea Wright from Making 
Winter Warmer this week.  

Callum and Libby will welcome her into school 
and do introduction in assembly. 

All other Eco council members will stand at 
front and show what we have collected and 

will then help her to load our donations to take 
away. Lexi and James P will thank her on behalf 

of Eco Council and rest of school. 
 

 

Item discussed Action to be taken and by whom 

Can all classes make little cards or messages for street 
friends to show we are thinking of them? Suggested by 

Andrea Wright. 

Members will ask their classes after lunch and 
see how many we can collect to donate. 

 
 

 


